Public Hearing – Ordinance 2024-WO-004 May 13th, 2024

Council President Greg Redden called the public hearing to order. Other councilpersons present were David Gomes, and Andy Lemon. Also present was clerk Jack Travillian, town attorney Heather Peters.

Public Hearing;

The purpose of this meeting was for public comment of an ordinance: ORDINANCE 2024-WO-004: CONCERNING THE PASS-THROUGH INCREASE OF CURRENT WATER UTILITY RATES AND CHARGES FOR THE GREENVILLE WATER UTILITY OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA: The ordinance discussed and opened for public comments: No comments were offered.

The meeting was adjourned.

TOWN QF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

GREG REDDEN

PRESIDENT OF TOWN COUNCIL

JACK TRAVILLIAN CLERK / TREASURER